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A Short Read is a type of book that is designed to be read in one quick sitting.

	 

	These no fluff books are perfect for people who want an overview about a subject in a short period of time.
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How to Plan a Baby Shower During the COVID-19 Pandemic: Safety Tips and Ideas

	Planning a baby shower during the COVID-19 pandemic requires careful consideration of safety measures while still ensuring a joyful celebration. With the right tips and ideas, you can create a memorable event that prioritizes the well-being of all attendees.

	One of the popular options for hosting a baby shower during these times is to organize a virtual baby shower. This allows guests to participate remotely through video conferencing platforms. You can set up a schedule of activities, such as opening gifts, playing games, and even enjoying a virtual meal together. It may require some creativity, but a virtual baby shower can still bring loved ones together to celebrate the upcoming arrival of a baby.

	Another alternative is to plan an outdoor baby shower. Choosing a spacious and well-ventilated venue is crucial to minimize the risk of COVID-19 transmission. Your own backyard can be transformed into a beautiful and safe baby shower venue, or you can explore public parks that allow gatherings and provide amenities for a memorable outdoor celebration.

	Regardless of the type of baby shower you choose, implementing health and safety precautions is essential. This includes providing hand sanitizers, face masks, and encouraging social distancing among guests. You can also request guests to self-screen for COVID-19 symptoms before attending the event and conduct temperature checks at the entrance to ensure no one with a fever attends.

	When it comes to food and drinks, serving individualized meals, snacks, and drinks is recommended to prevent cross-contamination and minimize the sharing of utensils. Opt for pre-packaged food items or individually wrapped portions to maintain hygiene standards. Additionally, creating personalized treat boxes for each guest, filled with individually wrapped goodies and snacks, adds a special touch to the celebration.

	Virtual games and activities can be a great way to engage all guests during a baby shower. Consider organizing a baby-themed trivia game where guests can participate and test their knowledge. Another fun activity is sharing baby pictures of the parents-to-be and having guests guess who is who. These virtual games and activities can create a sense of excitement and involvement, even from a distance.

	If you prefer a more interactive experience, you can arrange a drive-by baby shower. Guests can drive by the parents' home, drop off gifts, and offer well wishes from a safe distance. Decorating the front yard with festive decorations sets the mood for the drive-by celebration, and designating a gift drop-off station ensures a contactless exchange.

	Opening gifts virtually is another way to involve guests in the baby shower experience. You can use video conferencing platforms to live stream the gift opening session, allowing guests to see the parents' reactions and express their excitement. Sending personalized thank-you notes and photos of the parents with the gifts afterwards is a thoughtful gesture to express gratitude.

	If you feel overwhelmed with planning a baby shower during the pandemic, consider hiring a professional event planner who specializes in virtual or outdoor events. They can provide valuable research and recommendations, as well as collaborate with you on implementing necessary safety measures throughout the event. Having their expertise can ensure a seamless and safe baby shower experience for everyone involved.

	Lastly, it's important to have alternative date and venue options in mind in case of sudden changes in COVID-19 restrictions or guidelines. Deciding on a backup date to postpone the baby shower if necessary, and identifying indoor venues that can accommodate the event in case outdoor options become unfeasible, allows for flexibility and adaptability.
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